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Dixie not being closed

	The planned closure of Dixie Road in Brampton has been cancelled.

Peel Region made the announcement in a statement issued Friday afternoon.

The closure, which was to run from May 4 to May 19 was for the stretch between Mayfield Road and Countryside Drive, and was to

accommodate sanitary and watermain construction. The statement said the Region has cancelled the work to further investigate the

detailed design of water and sewer mains.

It added residents will be given advanced notice of any future closures.
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